
                                                                                                                                        

              
 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 

01829 260524 or 261332 
 

RCSAT Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger 
School Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
            15th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you will all be aware Bunbury Village Day is taking place on Saturday 26th June. Once again as a school 
we will be supporting this community event. The parade this year will begin at school before finishing on the 
playing fields.  
 
As a school, we are asking if you would be able to support us and the Village Day in the following ways: 
 

Own clothes day and Tombola 
We will be having an own clothes day on Friday 25th June and are asking if each child could bring in a 
prize for our Tombola stall rather than a cash donation. As the theme this year is Olympics we are 
asking for prizes to be of a sporting nature. e.g tennis balls, football, pump bag etc 
These will then be available to win at the school stall situated on the playing fields at a price of 5 tickets 
for £1. Staff and PTA will be on hand to run the stall. 
 
Parade 
We are also taking part in the parade which will begin at Bunbury school. I will be walking with the 
children but also ask if parents could accompany their children/child also. For those joining in the 
parade we are suggesting a sports theme costume or clothing in a colour of one of the Olympic rings. 
 
Mini Olympics 
We will also be taking part in the mini Olympic games on the day. I will be leading a team of 4 children 
in a series of mini Olympic events. We will be choosing 1 child from year 3, year 4, year 5 and year 6 to 
form the team and parents will be notified by the end of this week as to the chosen pupils from each 
class. 

 
Whilst, we all want to join in and enjoy the day we will also be very mindful about ensuring that the 
appropriate covid protection and infection control measures are followed both at our stall and within the 
parade. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
 
 

N M Badger 
 
School Principal  
RCSAT Executive Headteacher 
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